



—In Between——

October 14, 2020

Children's Music & Missions Reservations



We are pleased to resume Children's Music & Missions on Wednesdays from 5:00 to 5:45 pm. We've not met since March 11th!

Age 3—Kindergarten

Meeting in rooms 104 & 105. Co-Leaders: Rita Bula & Suzanne Newbern Assistants: J.C. Doughtie & Lou Riddick

Grades 1-5

Meeting in the choir room and room 208. Leader: Anita Thompson Assistants: Jayne Frei & Vicky Overman Youth Assistant: Avery Byrum

Because singing remains a concern due to its "super spreader" status, we will not sing. Instead, we will engage the children in Bible, prayer, and missions activities.

Due to the pandemic, all participants and leaders must wear a mask at all times. Hand sanitizers and anti-viral wipes will be readily available. Children will be divided into small groups so they may socially distance.

Reservations are required by 5 pm each Monday. In order to prepare appropriately, we need to know how many children in each age group to plan for. Please call the church office (252) 332-4003, or text or email Anita to make your reservation: (252) 395-0061 or anita@fbcahoskie.org.



Worshiping Together October 18, 2020 11:00 am The 20th Sunday after Pentecost

A Great Time to Go Fishing Luke 5:1-11 Mrs. Lou Ann Gilliam

Our worship services are broadcasted live over the radio at 99.3 FM, and live-streamed on our church Facebook page.

Make Your Reservation for In-Person Worship



If you would like to participate in Sunday worship, please make your reservation by calling the church office (252) 332-4003, or emailing Heather Joyner at heather@fbcahoskie.org by Friday at noon. A firm number is needed to ensure appropriate safety measures are in place.

Nursery Available Beginning Sunday, October 18

When you reserve your place for worship, also reserve a nursery spot: 1-2 year old class and 3-5 year old class. We will not use the 2020-2021 Extended Session schedule; therefore, we will need 2 to 4 volunteers each Sunday. We also need two volunteers to take temperatures and two volunteers to greet. Please let the church office know if you can help.

SERVING IN THE LOVE OF CHRIST

Week of October 18-24, 2020

Minister on Call

Rev. Anita Thompson, 395-0061

Deacons on Call

Buzzy Swain, 395-0255 Margaret Winn, 209-1495

Sound System Operator—October 18

Rick Burns & Josh Brinkley

Floral Offering—October 18

Henry & Pat Byrd

Food Pantry - October 23

Jack & Millie Britt

Deacon Nominations Sunday, October 18

Resident church members should have received in the mail a list of persons who are eligible to serve as deacons for a three year term beginning January 2021. From that list, resident members are invited to prayerfully consider who may be gifted for deacon ministry. On Sunday, October 18th, resident members will have the opportunity to nominate five persons. On December 13, we will vote on the five persons who receive the most nominations and agree to serve.

Under the unusual pandemic circumstances, you may email or call in your recommendations by contacting Heather Joyner at (252) 332-4003 or heather@fncahoskie.org. Your nominations will remain confidential.

As you consider who would serve our church well as a deacon, keep in mind that the following persons have indicated they would prefer not to serve at this time: Heath Britt, Lyndsay Britt, Sandra Pierce, and Mary Ann Umphlett.

Wedding Congratulations



We offer our congratulations to FBCA member, Mary-joe Harrell on her October 10th marriage to Will Turner, at Fretwell Farms. Mary-joe is the daughter of FBC members, Michael & Billie-joe Harrell, and granddaughter of FBC members, Duck & Jerri Harrell.

Week of October 25-31, 2020

Minister on Call

Rev. Dr. Trey Gilliam, 398-7321

Deacons on Call

Rick Burns, 209-4058 Brandon Zoch, 862-5767

Sound System - October 25

Brandon Zoch & Chris Slachta

Floral Offering—October 25

Jim & Dana Wiggins

Food Pantry - October 30

Kay Byrd & Vicky Overman

Christian Women's Job Corps Needs



We are in need of a donation of clothing items for a CWJC woman & children. The sizes needed are the following:

□Boy: 6-9 months

□Boy: 2T

□Girl: Size 7 slim

□Women: Size 3 or 5, and small

For more information, please contact Pat Byrd, 252-332-4122.

Deacons' Meeting

Tuesday, October 20 ◆ 6:00 pm



October 11, 2020

Weekly Need	\$ 9,130.28
Weekly Offering	9,074.22
Difference	\$ -56.06
YTD Needs	\$ 374,341.48
YTD Offerings	\$ 310,569.27
YTD Difference	\$ -63,772.21
Capital Campaign Offering	\$ 305.00
Renevolence Offering	\$ 150.00

Please remember to be generous!